
 

Road Closure for Two Rivers SnowFest parade on 7/26/25 

1 message 

 
Ann Gretz <anngretz@hotmail.com> Mon, Jul 7, 2025 at 1:47 PM 
To: "valvan@two-rivers.org" <valvan@two-rivers.org> 

On behalf of The Friends of Two Rivers SnowFest, I would like to formally request a road closure of 
Columbus St from Memorial Drive to be Hwy 310 on Saturday, July 26 from 8am- 1pm, for the 
SnowFest parade at 11:00am.  Thank you, Ann Gretz 
Sent from my iPhone 

 

 


